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IMPORTANT POLICY CHANGE:  NON-RESIDENT TRANSFER STUDENTS 

 

 

 
 

For the 2023-2024 school year, Plainfield Community School Corporation: 

 

 Will continue to accept transfer applications from currently enrolled 

transfer students 

 

 Will accept new transfer applications from other non-resident students per 

the schedule below: 

 

Grades K-12 – Unlimited new students** 

 

** No transfer applications will be accepted for PRIDE Academy due to building  

    capacity. 

 

 Will continue to require transfer students to provide their own 

transportation to and from school 

 

These updated policy guidelines will allow the district to maintain reasonable 

class sizes and continue to provide the best education for all Plainfield students.  

 

Enrollment for non-resident students for the 2023-2024 school year, meeting the 

above criteria, will begin February 1, 2023, and go through May 1, 2023. 


